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October 21, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Revised PGA and TTA Annual Filing 
       Docket No. UG-220702 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

In this filing, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation has updated the redline and clean 
versions of tariff sheet 595, which was filed on September 15, 2022, to correct errors in 
the margin coding noted by the Records Center of the Washington Utilities & 
Transportation Commission. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori A. Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 

Attachments:  
UG-220702-CNGC-PGA-Trf-Sheet-10.21.22.pdf 
UG-220702-CNGC-PGA-Redlined-Trf-Sheet-10.21.22.pdf 
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